City of Marlborough

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

OPERATIONS DIVISION
135 Neil Street, Marlborough, MA 01752

PHONE: (508) 624-6910

Request for Written Responses

OP RFR-01 - Stevens Park - Layout and Color Coat New Futsal Court

Requests for RFR documents and questions should e-mailed to:
Theodore Scott at tscott@marlborough-ma.gov.

Responses must be submitted no later than May 5, 2022 at 9:00 AM EST

Background:

The City of Marlborough (the “City”) is accepting responses for the layout and color coating of a
futsal court at Steven’s Park. The Futsal Court layout and coating specifications are described in
the full Request for Written Responses (RFR) document. The City will evaluate responses from
qualified vendors to perform all specified and incidental work necessary to layout and apply a color
coated surface for a new 73 foot by 107 foot futsal court in an existing fenced in asphalt pavement
area. The estimated project cost of this project is $11,000. Vendors interested in submitting a
response may request the RFR document by e-mailing Theodore Scott at tscott@marlborough-
ma.gov. Responses are due on May 5, 2022 at 9 AM. This procurement is subject to City
appropriation.
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